
From: Awards Office, U of T awards.uoft@utoronto.ca
Subject: Unversity of Toronto In-Course Scholarship

Date: September 14, 2020 at 9:35 AM
To: Eric Keilty eric.keilty@mail.utoronto.ca

 
 
Eric Peter Keilty
U of T Student #: 1003847064
 
September 14, 2020
 
 
 
Dear Eric Peter Keilty:
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that, on the recommendation of the Faculty of Applied
Science & Engineering, you have been selected as a University of Toronto Scholar.  The
University of Toronto In-Course Scholarship Program provides recognition to the most
outstanding students who have completed first, second or third year in 2019-2020. 
 
The award valued at $1500 will be credited to your ACORN account in September, after
registration is confirmed.  After deduction of outstanding fees, any balance remaining will
be issued by direct deposit. 
           
Congratulations and best wishes for continued success.
 
Yours sincerely,
 

 
Loraine Au Tham
Manager, University Awards  
 
 
           
This email and its contents may contain confidential and/or private information and is intended for the sole use of the
addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. If you believe that
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